
COMMITTEE REPORTS

The PBPA water committee did not have a third quarter meeting. However, the committee did 
reach out to the Produced Water Management Council to collaborate a response to the DOE’s 
Request for Information on produced water research. The committee plans to have a cooperated 
response by the RFI due date in October.  As we continue to see produced water beneficial reuse 
grow as a potential alternative to disposal in the eyes of industry and regulators, we will also 
have future meetings on various reuse technologies and companies operating in this space. While 
there are still many regulatory hurdles, several companies are beginning to implement beneficial 
reuse technologies and pilots. The committee will also be monitoring and updating members on 
produced water-related bills as the TX 88th legislative session begins early next year.
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